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“Every Christian Mason should be A Knight Templar” 

January 21, 2024 
GENERAL ORDER NUMBER 5, SERIES 2023-2024 

 

To:  The Officers of the Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of Oklahoma, 
The Past Grand Commanders of the Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of Oklahoma, 
and all Officers and Sir Knights of the Constituent Commanderies of Knights Templar of Oklahoma 
and to Whomever it May Concern. 

 
Sir Knights, 
 
The Oklahoma Knight Templar State News is no longer published in the Grand Encampment Knights 
Templar magazine.  Even though the Oklahoma Knight Templar State News is posted on the Grand 
Encampment and Oklahoma York Rite websites, it is not being read.   
 
It is, therefore, my order that the Oklahoma Knight Templar State News will be read monthly at your Stated 
Conclave under communications.  A record will be kept of the reading in the minutes, and the State News will 
be attached to those minutes. 
 
This General Order is to be read IN FULL at the first Stated Conclave following receipt, and a record of its 
reading will be made in the minutes of the Stated Conclave. 
 
 
 
John E. King 
Right Eminent Grand Commander  
        Attest: 

 
 
       Jon B. Greene  
       Grand Recorder 


